
 

 
 
 
 
21st September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I am delighted to be able to inform you that following a thorough recruitment 
selection process, Mrs Hayley Sibary will be joining us as Head of School at Marfleet 
Primary Academy. 
  
Mrs Sibary is an experienced school leader and comes to Marfleet after a 20-year 
career with Eastfield Academy, where she is Assistant Head. Although her official start 
date is January 2024, Mrs Sibary will be coming into our school when she can between 
now and then, to start to get to know the children, parents and staff. 
  
I am sure you will want to join us in congratulating Mrs Sibary on her appointment and 
will look forward to welcoming her to our friendly school community here at Marfleet. 
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs V Shaw  
Executive Head   
 


